



EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Agenda Item 20-0648

1 message

LATE DISTRIBUTION

Chris Proctor cproctor@bartonhealth.org
ATE

TE_

Tue, May 12, 2020 at 12:59 PM

To: edc.cob@edcgov.us

Dear Eldorado County Board of Supervisors,

I am writing to you regarding this agenda item for your meeting on May 19, 2020.

I would like to ask you to support accepting the Housing Action Plan as submitted.

This action plan demonstrates many months of local leader and agency collaboration that was led by the Tahoe Prosperity Center. I feel fortunate to have been included in the process and feel that this work represents a fair and honest assessment of our community's needs as well as a plan to help us achieve increased housing options for our local residents.

Please consider accepting this plan as it helps our communities take the next step towards a collaborative program supported by both El Dorado and Douglas Counties.

Sincerely,

Chris

Chris Proctor, MPT, MBA

Administrative Director

Barton Community Benefit

Barton Center for Orthopedics and Wellness

2170 B South Avenue

South Lake Tahoe, CA 96150

Phone: (530) 543-5472

cproctor@bartonhealth.org

www.bartonhealth.org



Please consider the environment before printing this email.

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). It may contain confidential and privileged information, such as health information or trade secrets, that may be restricted from further use or disclosure by state and federal law. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please immediately contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.



EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Support for the TPC Housing Action Plan

1 message

Erica Darke <erica@darkecreative.com>

Tue, May 12, 2020 at 1:16 PM

To: edc.cob@edcgov.us

Hi,

I'd like to show my support for the TPC Housing Action Plan. As a business owner and resident of the South Shore, I have seen the effects that a lack of affordable, safe and clean housing has on our local residents. I believe the well thought out action plan created by TPC and their partners should be adopted by the county and put into action ASAP.

Regards,



Erica Darke ACCOUNTS DIRECTOR





erica@darkecreative.com









